
 

 

The members of VFW Post 10125 in Rancho 

Cordova California would like to thank 

this organization for allowing the post to 

conduct the semi-annual Buddy Poppy 

fundraisers at their location.  Being at 

these locations allow this post to reach 

out to the community for support of our 

fundraisers and is greatly appreciated. 

For a link to a webpage on this site, 

managed by your organization, and a link 

to your own website – what we ask for is a 

tax-free donation to support the website – 

there is no minimum nor maximum amount, 

Your monetary support for this website 

will in turn help your business connect with 

any members or friends of the Rancho 

Cordova Veterans of Foreign Wars. 


